
 
 

5th July 2019 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Replacement of 462 series by 885 series SMD fuses 
 
Hello all, 
 
This is a 90-Day PCN.  
 
To enhance assurance of supply and product rationalization at the same time, we will be 
replacing some of the existing ratings of the NANO 462 series with the recently 
introduced 885 series fuses. 
 
This PCN affects the below ratings of the NANO 462 series fuses as we replace these 
ratings with the 885 series,  

- 1A and above → 1A, 1.25A, 1.6A, 2A, 2.5A, 3.15A, 4A, 5A 
 
As regards to the ratings below 1A, Littelfuse will continue to support the below ratings 
of the 462 series, 

- 0.5A, 0.630A and 0.8A 
 
Please see attached ; 

- Powerpoint on the comparison of the 462 series versus 885 series 
- Validation report of 885 series  

 
Affected part numbers for 462 series and the relevant 885 series part numbers are as 
stated below; 
 

462 Part 

numbers 
885 part numbers 

46211000000 0885001.DR 

46211250000 08851.25DR 

46211600000 088501.6DR 

46212000000 0885002.DR 

46212500000 088502.5DR 

46213150000 08853.15DR 

46214000000 0885004.DR 

46215000000 0885005.DR 

 

 

 

 



Dates and Timeframe 
 
The effective start date of this notification is 5th July 2019.   
 
We are looking at 6th Oct to stop taking orders of the affected 462 fuses. 
 
For sampling, 885 series fuses are ready for sampling. 
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
Best regards; 
Daniel Wang 
Director EBU Product Management 
Littelfuse Far East Pte Ltd 
(65) 6885 9199  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 
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